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Comments: I strongly oppose the prohibition of fixed anchors. Prohibiting and removing fixed anchors is

tantamount to jeopardizing the safety of the general climbing and mountaineering community.

 

The removal of these anchors not only makes maintenance for safety more challenging but also gives rise to

greater risks. Even if this bill were to pass, there will likely be numerous individuals willing to undertake climbing

activities despite the acknowledged dangers. As a result, many lives may be lost.

 

I vehemently oppose legislation that disregards human lives in this manner.


